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Newsletter 
From the office: 
 

Thanksgiving Feast 
We are hosting our annual Thanksgiving Feast 

on Wednesday, November 26, 2013 at 11:15 

AM in your child’s classroom. All are 

welcome! Feel free to include siblings, aunts, 

uncles, grandparents, friends, etc.  
 

Turkey Contest 
In honor of Thanksgiving, we are hosting a turkey contest 

that the whole family can enjoy. Simply create a turkey 

using only natural or recycled materials (foods, leaves, 

paper product rolls, etc.) and submit your work of art by 

November 21
st
. The winning family will receive a real 

turkey (gift certificate) for their own Thanksgiving feast on 

Nov. 22
nd

. 

 

Thanksgiving Schedule 
*Thanksgiving Day, November 27

th
 – CLOSED 

Saturday Care Closed Nov. 30th. 

*Friday after Thanksgiving, November 28
th
 – (Open on a 

sign-up basis only. If you do not sign up, we may not have 

space.) 
 

*Please, let us know if your child will be with us on the 

day after Thanksgiving. The information is greatly 

appreciated. 

 

Reminders 
o Please label all of your child’s belongings before 

sending them to school. 

o Please have a change of clothes (seasonally 

appropriate) in your child’s cubby for 

emergencies. 

- Donna Kolberg, Director 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

     

 

     Teacher’s Corner 
This month’s theme is “I can be 

Healthy”. We will encourage healthy 

habits and healthy food choices. We 

encourage you to work on the “My Plate” 

with your child and bring it back to 

share your plate, we will display them 

in the classrooms.  

This month our color is brown and our 

shape a square. We will learn about 

thankfulness. We can’t wait to share a 

wonderful Thanksgiving Lunch with you, 

Wednesday, November 26th. 

 

 
 

 
 

Parenting Information 

 

     Thankfulness 
Use these tips to foster thankfulness 

in your child. 
 

Talk with your child about things that 

you and he/she are happy to have. 

People you are happy to know and 

situations that you are happy have 

happened. 

 

Teach your child to say,”Thank You” in 

appropriate situations. 

 

Explain why it is important to say, 

“Thank you” – emphasizing the 

consideration of other people’s 

feelings.  
  

 

  

 

 

                 NOVEMBER BOOKS 

 

           I’m Thankful Each Day! 

     

    The Child’s World of Thankfulness 

 

            The Relatives Came 
 


